
From: Gehan Abader
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] File OP.21.024/Z.21.048-8940 Bathurst
Date: March-01-22 10:18:32 PM

Good Evening,

We chose this neighborhood because it is quite and full of houses. As you may  experienced
that traffic is already a challenge without the new high rises. We can't afford any more
congestion. Please consider our objection to this project .

Regards,
Gehan Abader

C147
COMMUNICATION

COUNCIL – MARCH 22, 2022
CW (PM) - Report No. 10, Item 2

mailto:Clerks@vaughan.ca

